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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 5th February 2016 2015





We are all now Fire of London experts thanks to Y2 and their amazing class assembly on Thursday morning. They all did really well and entertained us with drama, singing, dancing and ocarina playing. Thank you to everyone who came to support them.





Next week we are having our Parents’ Evenings.





We are sending home our Home School Agreement. Please read and return to the teacher.





We are also launching a ‘Learning Passport’ which we would like to start with you.




















February:





8th	Parents’ evening R, Y1, Y3, Y4 & Y5


Y5 Swimming


10th		Coffee Morning


Parents’ Evening Y2 & Y6 (after school)


11th	Parents’ Evening (after school)


Y4 to Victoria Park


12th		Judo session 5/5


		END OF TERM


22nd		School re-opens


		Y3 Swimming


24th		Book Fair


Y3/Y4 Gymnastics comp


25th		Book Fair


26th		School Nurse Drop-in


29th		Y3 Swimming














Coffee Morning





It is our coffee morning this Wednesday 10th February at 9am in the community room. There will be plenty of tea/coffee and of course cake. We would love to see you all there, everyone is welcome.





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 25th January 2016





Congratulations to our Y6 class who had 99.7% attendance - a great achievement.





 Y6 won our SMART TROPHY. 


A big well done to them.
























































Parents’ evening





Parents’ evenings are on 8th, 10th & 11th of February dependent on what class your child is in. You should have all had your appointments through by now but if you haven’t then please let the office know.





If you can’t make your appointment then please also let the office know as another parent may be waiting for an appointment.





Thank you





School closes for half term on


Friday 12th February


And will re-open on Monday 22nd February.





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





Beginning in September 2015, children across the country have been studying the New National Curriculum.  Children are no longer assessed at levels 1 to 5 and will take new national tests in summer 2016. 





At parents’ evening, as usual, teachers will discuss your child’s strengths and areas for development in relation to the expected standard for their year group. 





Children who achieve the expected early will secure their knowledge by broadening, deepening and applying their skills. 








Smoking cigarettes or e-cigs are not permitted on school property. We thank you for your continued support.
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